Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: waste/refuse collection complaints
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please could you list all of the complaints related to waste/refuse collection between 1st Sept 2022 – 1st Sept 2023 (if this is unavailable within the most recent 1-year period), with the following headers: 
- Complaint number

- Date of complaint

- Category of complaint (e.g. bin not collected, bin men are too noisy, bin not clean, bin broken, can’t find bin etc.)

- Type of collection (e.g. commercial/industrial or domestic complaints)

- Type of bin (e.g. paper & cardboard, plastics & metal, garden waste, general waste - can list multiple bins if relevant)

Answer:
Please see information in the attached spreadsheet.
Leicester City Council would not ordinarily deal with the categories: ‘bin not collected, bin men are too noisy, bin not clean, bin broken, can’t find bin etc.’ as complaints.  These are service issues which we would seek to resolve in the first instance at service level.
The complaints listed in the attached template request sheet are the complaints which were not resolved in the first instance and therefore were investigated as complaints.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
